
In addition, the school
board approved bullet

resistant film to be
installed on all

ground level windows
and doors at both
facilities this fall.
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Over the
summer
months,

the district
installed a

new
scoreboard

at the
football

field.

At the July 24,
2023, special
school board
meeting, the
school board
approved a new
safe and secure
entrance for the
Jr./Sr. High
School that
should be
finished by
January 15,
2024. The
school board
continues to
make the safety
and the security
of all the
students and
staff members a
number one
priority for the
district.
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The district
also just

completed a
new safe and

secure
entrance at

the
Elementary

School.


